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Guayaquil, 14th September 1879
Dear Mr. Sander,
I would like to advise you that today I presented two money orders to Mr. E.W. Garbe at 60 days’ sight, payable in London, one for £38.16.1 and the other for £23.14.11.
Houda arrived today with Maxillarias and macranthum. These will depart with the next steamer, which leaves Colon on the 22nd November. 

As I wrote you already, I shall make another trip to Cuenca. Houda will remain here until his collections are shipped; I shall leave tomorrow, and in December we shall depart for Guatemala.

Please send the Chronicle directly to Dr. Luis Cordero, Cuenca, Ecuador, not to E. W. Garbe. 

Lehmann has gone to Riobamba.

It is possible that you will get this letter together with that of the 26th, for the steamer of the 2nd is to meet the Royal Mail in Colon, however, it is too late for freight.

I have written to Grädener in Hamburg to send me the magazines via you.

There are 500 macranthum and 400 Maxillaria.
With kind regards,
Eduard Klaboch
Please send me a copy of any letter you write to the Uncle.
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